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2023 Price Increase - Notification 
 

 

 

  

 

Effective March 1, 2023, there will be a 6.5% price increase for drug testing 

services. In prior years, the increase has been around a 3% increase each 

March. The reason for the higher increase this year is that LabCorp and Quest 

Diagnostic labs have raised their prices due to inflation, labor pressures and 

supply chain issues. As a result of the change in lab prices, Vault Health 

increased the price of their drug testing services from the usual 3% annual 

increase to 6.5% for state of Georgia agencies. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fus5.campaign-archive.com%2F%3Fe%3D__test_email__%26u%3D5b9f6808fa4e1caeb54cbac36%26id%3Df91d5961fa__%3B!!HWVSVPY!lr7mYJWreJAxjgzRx1T3vYmQV8b0waQ3MsJfmrZ6bUXVH17BQv8NueS7MnseG866-FsVtx824eYfzIEfFsDhuf76%24&data=05%7C01%7CGail.Stowers%40doas.ga.gov%7C294b308b0a99474ebf9408daffca59f5%7C512da10d071b4b948abc9ec4044d1516%7C0%7C0%7C638103541795385542%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jgngKjKWUaeZT66kxs8omCpBTpBnTVloZo93bCWtD3w%3D&reserved=0


 

It should be noted that the actual price increase this year was initially expected 

to be at a higher rate, but Vault Health has decided to absorb the additional 

cost. Also know that Vault Health will continue to provide free training to state 

agencies.   

  

To support your planning efforts, the chart below summarizes the upcoming 

changes effective March 1, 2023. 

  

 
  

We hope that you continue to find Vault Health a responsive and cost-effective 

partner. For inquiries regarding the price increase or any products or services 

offered by Vault Health, please contact your Vault Health Account Manager, 

Mary Ann Mesaros at 800.732.3784 or mmesaros@vaulthealth.com. 

  

For policy inquiries, or if you would like to add positions to the pre-employment 

and random testing programs, you may reach Gail Stowers in HRA Policy and 

Compliance at (404) 463-7060 or Gail.Stowers@doas.ga.gov. 
   

Date of communication: January 26, 2023 
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